
17. GOOD NEWS STORIES

Inspector Dave Lawry from the Papanui Police extended his thanks to the Council
for making space available in the new Fendalton office to accommodate two
community constables and support staff.  He indicated that he was soon to be
transferring to the Hagley/Ferrymead area and passed on his best wishes to the
Board.

Members thanked Ron Wright for his role in the official opening ceremony for the
new Christchurch City Council Fendalton building.

Officers undertook to forward congratulatory letters to local recipients of Queens
Birthday honours.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


